
March 7, 1995

Mr. D. L. Farrar 
Manager, Nuclear Regulatory Services 
Commonwealth Edison Company 
Executive Towers West III 
1400 Opus Place, Suite 500 
Downers Grove, IL 60515 

SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO AMENDMENT NO. 60 (TAC NOS. M88540 AND M88541) 

Dear Mr. Farrar: 

By letter dated February 28, 1995, the NRC issued License Amendment No. 60 
which, in addition to other subjects, approved the removal of Commonwealth 
Edison's (ComEd) commitment to demonstrate control room ventilation integrity 
as it relates to the chlorine intrusion from NUREG-1002, Supplement 3, "Safety 
Evaluation Report" dated May 1987.  

The Safety Evaluation (SE) supporting the amendment indicated that the control 
room integrity was demonstrated annually; however, NUREG-1002, Supplement 3, 
had required ComEd to demonstrate containment integrity every 18 months. In 
order to remove the inconsistency between the interval periods, please replace 
the word "annually" with "every 18-months" in the February 28, 1995, SE as it 
relates to demonstration of control room integrity.  

Please contact me at (301) 415-1391 if you need additional information.  

Sincerely, 

original signed by: 

Ramin R. Assa, Project Manager 
Project Directorate 111-2 
Division of Reactor Projects - III/IV 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. STN 50-456 and STN 50-457 

cc: see next page
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D. L. Farrar 
Commonwealth Edison Company

Braidwood Station 
Unit Nos. I and 2

cc:

Mr. William P. Poirier 
Westinghouse Electric Corporation 
Energy Systems Business Unit 
Post Office Box 355, Bay 236 West 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvannia 15230 

Joseph Gallo 
Gallo & Ross 
1250 Eye St., N.W., Suite 302 
Washington, DC 20005 

Regional Administrator 
U.S. NRC, Region III 
801 Warrenville Road 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351 

Ms. Bridget Little Rorem 
Appleseed Coordinator 
117 North Linden Street 
Essex, Illinois 60935 

Howard A. Learner 
Environmental Law and Policy 

Center of the Midwest 
203 North LaSalle Street 
Suite 1390 
Chicago, Illinois 60601 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Braidwood Resident Inspectors Office 
Rural Route #1, Box 79 
Braceville, Illinois 60407 

Mr. Ron Stephens 
Illinois Emergency Services 

and Disaster Agency 
110 East Adams Street 
Springfield, Illinois 62706

Chairman 
Will County Board 
Will County Board 
Joliet, Illinois

of Supervisors 
Courthouse 
60434

Ms. Lorraine Creek 
Rt. 1, Box 182 
Manteno, Illinois 60950 

Attorney General 
500 South Second Street 
Springfield, Illinois 62701 

Michael Miller, Esquire 
Sidley and Austin 
One First National Plaza 
Chicago, Illinois 60690

George L. Edgar 
Newman & Holtzinger, P.C.  
1615 L Street, N.W.  
Washington, DC 20036 

Illinois Dept. of Nuclear Safety 
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety 
1035 Outer Park Drive 
Springfield, Illinois 62704 

Commonwealth Edison Company 
Braidwood Station Manager 
Rt. 1, Box 84 
Braceville, Illinois 60407 

EIS Review Coordinator 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
77 W. Jackson Blvd.  
Chicago, Illinois 60604-3590


